
 

Welcome to Team 5D! 

 
 

Dear 5D Student, 
 
Congratulations on your promotion to the Fifth Grade!  The following is a suggested supply 
list for your first year at the Ryan School.  Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation and we 
will see you on the first day of school.  We are really looking forward to meeting you!  We 
hope you are excited to start a new year where you will be learning many new things.  
 
Suggested Supply List 
 

- A 3-ring binder with a clear plastic front pocket (1 ½ or 2 inch rings) 
- A two-pocket folder 
- One hard pencil box with your name on it 
- Dividers for the binder (at least 4) 
- Lined filler paper 
- Colored Pencils, Markers, and Crayons 
- One soft-sided pencil case 
- Pencils 
- One highlighter 
- A large eraser 
- A glue stick 
- A corded mouse 

 
Classroom Extras 

- tissues 
- Clorox wipes 
- paper towels 

 
In addition to bringing in supplies for the first day of school, please bring your completed 
Summer Reading ​with you.  We are looking forward to our year together! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Magsarili 
Ms. Tuccinardi 
Mrs. Swanson 


